

Department of Public Infrastructure

Jamie Ponte Commissioner

Water
Wastewater
Highways
Engineering
Cemeteries
Park Maintenance
Forestry
Energy

MEMORANDUM

To: City of New Bedford Planning Board

From: Jamie Ponte, Commissioner, DPI

Date: October 1, 2018

RE: 152 - 160 Belleville Ave.

Plot 93 Lot 138 & 216

The Department of Public Infrastructure has reviewed the proposed site plan referenced above and since there is no proposed work within the City layout, we have no comments.

Cc: Department of Inspectional Services Environmental Stewardship Sitec, INC DBD Investments, LLC